



I am praising God for the continued generosity of our New England, Mite Collecting, Prayer Warrior, Sisters in Christ!

LWML-NED has currently received \$1,689.26 toward funding the \$2,500 needed for Mission project #9,
Open Arms Christian Preschool.

\$53,812.23 has been given toward the \$57,000 Total Biennial Mission Goal.

PLEASE, Send your mites to: Shirley Schindler LWML-NED Treasurer 6 Davis Road Ellington, CT 06029-3701 January 1, 2016

Dear Mite Collecting, Prayer Warrior, Sisters,

God's blessings to you in the New Year!

With the start of the new year, I am sharing news from the national LWML Mission Servants Committee. Our mission-minded purple sisters in Christ, across this country

and around the globe, are touching lives at each servant activity location and showing mercy to every recipient of our Gifts from the Heart. Through our service, we are sending out God's love and mercy, and city by city we are painting the planet purple.

On the LWML Mission Servants Committee webpage (lwml.org) you will soon see that one of the New England District's Zone Rally Ingathering activities is highlighted as the "Mission Servants Activity of the Month". Here is the preview:



Servants Activity of the Month

January 2016

Have a Joy Filled Baby Shower for a Pro-Life Pregnancy Resource Center in your area!



There are not many more joyous occasions than a baby shower. Put some JOY and EXCITEMENT in your mid-winter society meetings by including an ingathering of baby shower items for a pro-life pregnancy resource center in your area.

The New England District Eastern Zone 2014 Fall Rally included a speaker, Melissa Hathaway, and an in-gathering of needed baby items for Abundant Hope Pregnancy Resource Center in Attleboro, Massachusetts. Some of the collected items included diapers, wipes, baby care items, Enfamil Formula, clothing (sized 24 months) and strollers.

The Mission Servants Committee would love to hear about and share your mission servant activities! Please contact us through the LWML email at depgo@lwml.org. Thank you!

How awesome ladies! It is so awesome to serve The Lord alongside you New England Ladies! I look forward to reading these upcoming monthly servant ideas.

In this coming year, I pray that we might continue to serve the Lord through servant activities like these, **stay in His Word**, and **remember in prayer** our New England and national mission projects as well as all our sisters in Christ!

Joyfully Serving The Lord, Leslie Colligan LWML New England District, President